
The Firs Care Home, Witheridge 

The Firs family have had a busy few weeks.  We have had lots of outside activity 

making the most of the dry weather.  Our flower beds, planters and hanging baskets 

are in full bloom thanks to some of our green fingered residents who love to help our 

Activities Coordinator in the garden.  It is so lovely to see our residents pottering 

around the garden enjoying the summer weather.  We have also been able to have 

weekly trips to Two Moors café for a cup of tea and slice of cake which always goes 

down well. 

As mentioned in the Spring issue of Witheridge Voice we are holding our open day on 

Saturday 21st September between 10am-2pm.  All proceeds will be going to our chosen 

charity this year which is Dementia UK.  South Molton Town Band will be providing 

entertainment throughout the day.  There will also be an ice-cream van, refreshments 

served by Witheridge Brownies and Guides, games for the children including a treasure 

hunt around the garden, lucky dip, arts and craft, a tombola (any prize donations 

gratefully received) and various stalls - if you would like a stall, please contact our 

manager Pip on 01884 860679 or email: pip.smith@southwestcarehomes.co.uk.     

Come along, bring your family and friends, join in the fun and meet “The Firs Family”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a fantastic team here at The Firs, we are always keen to hear from anyone 

interested in joining, so please do get in touch with our Manager Pip on the number 

above.  

 

 

 


